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April 10, 2016

City of Columbus
Police Department
90 W. Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215

RE: City of Columbus Police Department Access Control

To whom it may concern:

The City of Columbus Police Department currently utilizes the Frontier (formerly Matrix) access
control system to secure many of its facilities. The Frontier access control system is only sold
through certified integrators who have completed all necessary training and certifications. In the
State of Ohio, Xentry Systems Integration is the sole source for the Frontier access control
solution.

Our only authorized subcontractor for the City of Columbus Police Department is as follows:
KNS Services - 8450 Rausch Drive, Plain City, OH 43064

They are authorized to install the field equipment and run the required cable. All final hookups,
testing, and programming must be done by a Xentry technician.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. | look forward to the
continued partnership with the City of Columbus Police Department.

Sincerely,

o
Jeff A. Stout
VP of Sales and Marketing
Frontier Security
E: jeff.stout@frontier-security.com
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